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Request: 
 

1. Can you clarify for me if North Tyneside Council has any properties in 
NE30 which are now or have been let as affordable tenancies, from any 
previous conversions from social tenancies. 

 
2. And, if none were converted when this may have been permitted, would it 

be possible to find out why North Tyneside Council didn't do so? 
 
Response: 
 

1. North Tyneside Council has not converted any social housing into 
affordable rented properties. Any affordable rent properties have been 
built as new on new developments. As per previous response, there have 
been no new developments in NE30.  

 
2. No information held. No information is recorded that would answer the 

question as to "why". 
 
 


